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A DIVISION OF SUMMA MEDICAL CORPORATION

4272 Balloon Park Road, NE. e  Albuquerque, NM 87109 e  (505) 345-8894
December 7, 1987

Jenny M. Johansen, M.S. 7
Nuclear Materials Safety - Section B 3
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
U.S5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region I

631 Park Avenue ]
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

RE: Summa Pharmacy of Philadelphia
Radioactive Materials License Number 37-27830-01MD

Dear Ms. Johangen:

This letter is being written to notify the NRC that Summa
Pharmacy of Philadelphia has undergone a change of ownership and
a change of name. Therefore, please amend the above license to
reflect the following name: MPI Professional Service Centers Inc.
(MP1), '

Be assured that MPI will adhere to all previous commitments
regarding policiee and procedures; and that all personnel-
including the Radiation Safety Officer, David McLeland, R.Pn.-
will remain the same. The facility and equipment will also
remain the same,

Enclosed please find written documentation that both parties have
agreed to the transfer by purchase of assets. Also enclosed
please find a check for the required amendment fee.

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please feel

free to contact John Kerins -~ on behalf of MPI Professional
Service Centers Inc., a wholly owned subsidiary of Medi-Physics,
Inc. - at (201) $599-8926 or forward correspondence to his
attention, care of:

S
Medi-Physics, Inc. [ Y R

140 East Ridgewood Avenue ‘ A S

Paramus, New Jersey 07653-0289 GQ'7q'":"'”“"

$ o020

Thank you for your assistance in this matter,. .. @ '
Sincerely,
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Operations Administrator Director, Quality Assurance
and Regulatory Affairs
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December 4, 1987

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that on December 2, 1987, Medi-Physics,
Inc. exercised its option to acquire the assets of Summa
Medical Corporation's radiopharmacy business. The
radiopharmacy business will be conducted through MPI
Professional Service Centers Inc., a wholly-owned subsidiary
of Medi-Physics, Inc.

Very truly yours,
MEDI-PHYSICS, INC.

Lido L. Puccini, Secretary
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